
AUGUST 2023




NVHD accepts the
following insurance:

Aetna
Anthem Blue Cross/Blue Shield

Cigna
Connecticare

Medicare Part B
Medicaid

Don't forget your card!



We regrettably are unable to accept
Medicare Advantage plans Oxford or United

Healthcare





NV
HD IN

 THE COMMUNITY

NVHD HEALTH ANNEX
CLINIC SCHEDULE

AUGUST 2023
*On 4/19/23 the FDA approved a second bivalent booster for

those 65 and older

No insurance, 
no problem!

Vaccine Pricing



Quadrivalent       $35 
Flublok                    $70

Covid-19 Booster   FREE

For Covid-19 vaccinations, please make an
appointment by calling Kristie D'Averso, NVHD
Public Health Nurse at 203-881-3255, ext. 107



 



Naugatuck Valley Health
District

Ansonia Senior Center Grand
Opening

On July 6, 2023 NVHD staff
attended the grand opening

celebration of the brand new
Ansonia Senior Center.

Assistant Director of
Community Health Carissa

Caserta and Health Educator
Lisa Trupp shared

information about upcoming
NVHD community health
programs to be run at the
new center in the coming
months.  Many thanks to
Senior Center Director

Christine Sonsini for allowing
us to be part of this special

day!
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August Healthy Valley Spotlight

August is National Immunization Awareness Month

QPR Suicide Prevention
Program



NVHD will be hosting a virtual

QPR Suicide Prevention
Gatekeeper training,

Thursday August 10, 2023 at
6:00pm. 



For more information, please

see the attached flyer or
contact 

Lisa Trupp, Health Educator
at 

203-881-3255, ext. 108 or
ltrupp@nvhd.org
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Matter of Balance Falls

Prevention Program



The NVHD Community health
Education team will be offering
a free Matter of Balance, Falls

Prevention program at the
Naugatuck Senior Center,

beginning Thursday,
September 26th. at 8:30am.
The eight-week program will
run through November 14,

2023. For more information,
please contact Lisa Trupp,

Health Educator at 203-881-
3255, ext. 108. 



Matter of Balance Falls

Prevention



The NVHD Community health
Education team will be offering
a free Matter of Balance, Falls

Prevention program at the
Shelton Senior Center,

beginning Friday, August 4th at
9:30am.

The eight-week program will
run through September 22nd,
2023. For more information,
please contact Lisa Trupp,

Health Educator at 203-881-
3255, ext. 108. 

Protect precious moments. August is
National Immunization Awareness Month.
You might think immunizations are just for

kids, but adults need them too. Vaccine-
preventable diseases, like measles, whooping

cough, and meningitis, are still out there.
Getting vaccinated reduces the spread of

disease to those who cannot access certain
vaccines because of age or medical

conditions. Ask your healthcare provider, or
our public health nurse Kristie D'Averso, if

you're up to date on recommended vaccines,
including COVID-19. 



Check to see if you are up to date on routine

vaccines: https://bit.ly/AdultVaxQuiz 
 https://bit.ly/ChildVaxQuiz 

http://www.facebook.com/NaugatuckValleyHD/
https://www.instagram.com/naugatuckvalleyhd/
https://twitter.com/NaugValleyHD
https://bit.ly/AdultVaxQuiz
https://bit.ly/ChildVaxQuiz







